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NRR-PMDAPEm Resource

From: Ruben Crosslin <Ruben.Crosslin@tn.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 29, 2017 4:31 PM
To: Buckberg, Perry
Cc: Debra Shults; Anthony Hogan; Andrew Holcomb; Schaaf, Robert
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Request for Comments on Amendment to Watts Bar Unit 2 

Technical Specifications Related to Extension of Surveillance Requirement Intervals 
(CAC No. MF8895)

Thank you for the opportunity to review / comment in regard to the amendments concerning the Extension of 
Surveillance Requirement Intervals at Watts Bar Nuclear Plant. We do not have any comments to submit. 
 

From: Buckberg, Perry [mailto:Perry.Buckberg@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 27, 2017 8:09 AM 
To: Ruben Crosslin 
Cc: Debra Shults; Anthony Hogan; Andrew Holcomb; Schaaf, Robert 
Subject: Request for Comments on Amendment to Watts Bar Unit 2 Technical Specifications Related to Extension of 
Surveillance Requirement Intervals (CAC No. MF8895) 
 
 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from unknown 
senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Mr. Crosslin, 
 
I am a Senior Project manager in the NRC Division of Operating Reactor Licensing and I am managing the review of the 
November 23, 2016, Watts Bar Unit 2 licensing amendment request to extend intervals for certain surveillance 
requirements (CAC No. MF8895). The licensee’s submittal is available in ADAMS under Accession No. ML16333A250. The 
NRC is finalizing the second related license amendment and, Per 10 CFR 50.91(b), 10 CFR 50.91(b)(3) and (b)(4), I am 
notifying you of the proposed issuance.  
 
A portion of the proposed surveillance requirement extensions from the licensee’s November 23, 2016, submittal were 
evaluated in the March 29, 2017, Amendment (No. 10) to Watts Bar Nuclear Plant, Unit 2 Facility Operating License No. 
NPF-96. This amendment is available in ADAMS under Accession No. ML17074A501. 
 
The amendment(s) were noticed in the Federal Register on January 17, 2017 (82 FR 4932). See the attachment to this 
email. No public comments were received.  
 
Please respond to me by June 30, 2017, to provide any comments regarding this license amendment. Please contact me 
by e-mail or at (301)415-1383 if you have any questions or comments. 
 
Thanks, 
Perry Buckberg 
Senior Project Manager 
phone: (301)415-1383 
perry.buckberg@nrc.gov 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Mail Stop O-8B1a 
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Washington, DC, 20555-0001 
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